
We are implementing a temporary traffic management layout

Ilam Road/Memorial Ave intersection

From Monday 16 October, for approximately 8 weeks

Fulton Hogan on 0800 7623 34 (0800 ROAD FH) (Mon - Fri, 8am - 5pm) or email 
cant.info@fultonhogan.com. After business hours, please feel free to call us if the 
matter is urgent. 

What

Where

When

Contact

We’re working in your area

What are we doing?
We are upgrading the traffic signal network at the Memorial Ave/Ilam Road intersection.
Due to the nature of these upgrades, this work will require the traffic lights at this intersection to 
be temporarily turned off.

Traffic impacts

Nor’west Arc cycleway

The straight through and right hand 
turning bays will be temporarily closed. 
Traffic will turn left only onto Memorial 
Ave from Ilam Road (west). The detour 
routes will be signposted.

Our friendly staff on site can also assist 
with any queries. Footpath access 
around our work site will be maintained. 

A 30kph speed limit will be in place so 
we can keep our workers and everyone 
safe. Please keep an eye out for 
changes in traffic management.

Our network of cycleways are making it safer and easier for people to cycle. More 
people cycling eases the pressure on our roads.Why

We’re sorry for any disruption and thank you for your patience.


